
Parent Bulletin, 6th June 2025    

Events wc. 9th June 2025               

Week 2 

Monday 9th June      
  

Year 11 exams continue  
Year 7 Girls’ Football Tournament  

Tuesday 10th June  
  

Year 9 Girls’ Football Tournament  

Wednesday 11th June  
  

Year 10 MFL Speaking Mock Exams (Spanish) 

Thursday 12th June 
 

Year 10 MFL Speaking Mock Exams (French) 
Year 8 Girls’ Football Tournament  

Friday 13th June  
 

Year 10 MFL Speaking Mock Exams (French) 

 
Reminder of girls’ football tournaments next week 

• Mon 9th June - Year 7 girls at Whitton Sports Centre 

• Tuesday 10th June - Year 9 at Whitton Sports Centre 

• Thursday 12th June - Year 8 at Whitton Sports Centre. 
If your daughter has been selected for one of the above tournaments, please ensure that she arrives to school in her 
PE kit, has shin pads, boots, plenty to drink and a packed lunch. Shirts will be provided on the morning. They are to 
meet in the canteen and then will be taken to the relevant venue. Please ensure sunscreen is applied and that 
maybe she brings a cap in case of hot weather. They will return to school for their lunch and period 5 lesson. 
Many thanks, L. Bradbrook 
 
Academy PD Day, Monday 16th June  
Just a reminder that the academy is closed to students in Years 7-10 on Monday 16th June for staff training. (Year 11 
have an exam and will be coming in at 8:30 for a warm up session).  
 
Quiz night 

The participants of the Duke of Edinburgh Award are holding a quiz night. This is on Thursday 17th July at 
6pm. It is to raise money to purchase more equipment for the award scheme as it is growing in popularity. 
Please come along and support the Duke of Edinburgh. 
The Maximum team size is 6 and the cost will be £20 a team, please pay this in cash on the night. Please 
also bring cash for a raffle and drinks on the night.  
We look forward to seeing you!  
 
If you would like to book a team please email j.mccall@oeacademy.co.uk  
 
Year 10 Mock Exams  
Our first Year 10 mock exams take place next week, with French and Spanish speaking mocks. Please see the 
schedule below for other Year 10 mock exams, which begin on Tuesday 17th June and continue until Friday 27th. Year 
10 will also have their English Language speaking assessments scheduled over the coming weeks and will be given 
specific timings by their English teacher.  
Mock exams are a useful opportunity for students to experience exam style situations ahead of their final formal 
exams next year. Students have been provided with guidance and support on what to revise and how to do so, and 
this also provides a good rehearsal for students. If you have any questions regarding the above, please contact your 
child’s subject teachers, form tutor or Head of Year.  

A copy of the schedule is included overleaf and has been provided to students in Year 10 today.  
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